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Good morning, 

 

I am writing to oppose HB 2025. Gas prices are already too high, as are all other 

vehicle related fees. The citizens are in great financial trouble in this state because of 

over taxing. No government has ever taxed itself to prosperity, therefore this  just 

feels punitive. Stop taxing our state to death.  

 


